MACTYAL

el MAGDALENA

VICERRECTORIA ACADEMICA

Santa Marta, June the 19" 2012

Paleopathology Association

Dear Sir/Madame,

| have the honor to announce that Universidad del Magdalena has decided to organize the next
Paleopathology Association Meeting in South America-PAMINSA V. The University, engaged
with academic excellence and quality, will host researchers from all over the world who will
share the last advances in the field.

The Association has invited Professor Claudia Rojas-Sepulveda, Ph. D. to organize the
conference and she has extended the invitation to lecturer Astrid Perafan, Ph. D. candidate. The
University supports our professor’s participation and backs it with staff in charge of different
logistics led by Professor Fabio Silva Vallejo.

We are looking forward to host you in our Campus in Santa Marta on August 2013.

With kind regards.
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